
MPPi CLUB EVENT BOOKINGS:                                                [BYO MUG, LUNCH & HAND-SEWING] 
NEWS FLASH – Tuesday 8th June 2021 – Closed due to Covid-19 Lockdown 4.  
Check MPPi Website for latest updates regarding resumption of activities. 

To ensure safe distancing, assembled table groups & to meet venue capacity levels, all Members must 
pre-book their attendance. Visitors – two free visits before joining Club. 

First preference is via email: 

MTAG: 10:00am – 3:00pm      Entry $5 
Annie Bew: anniebee145@gmail.com    

Subject: MTAG Booking; Saturday 19th June; 17th July 
[3rd Saturday March to November inclusive] 

Your name, contact no. &/or your friends who are attending. Date attending. 

[Mobile Text: 0427 594 316 – if email not available] 

Venue Currawong Stables, Art Room, 5-17 Currawong St, Mornington 
Please cancel if you are unwell or unable to attend to allow others to meet safe capacity of hall. 

 

SATURDAY STITCHES –10:00 am – 3:00pm;  Entry $5 
[3rd Saturday March to November inclusive] 

Subject: Sat Stitches: Booking; Saturday 19th June; 17th July 

Venue: Currawong Stables, Room 3, 5-17 Currawong St, Mornington; Space for sewing machines. 

First preference is via email: 

Your name, contact no. &/or your friends who are attending; Date attending. 

To:  Club Email: morningtonpatch@gmail.com  ; or solomons4@bigpond.com 

Please cancel if you are unwell or unable to attend to allow others to meet safe capacity of hall. 

MPPi CLUB DAY – 10:00am – 3:00pm 

Club Email: morningtonpatch@gmail.com   

or solomons4@bigpond.com 

Subject: MPPi Club Booking – Date: Tuesday, 13th July at ? St Marks, 50 Barkly St Mornington  ** 

or Mobile Text:  0401 907 017, if email not available 

Your name, contact no. Friendship Group &/or your friends who are attending. Date attending.  
Please cancel if you are unwell or unable to attend, to allow others to meet safe capacity of hall. 

** Note: MPPi Club are hopeful of returning to their previous home, The Studio,  
91 Wilsons Rd, Mornington on MONDAY 12th July or as Shire advises. Check our website. 


